
 

 

 
October 8, 2019 
 
Below please find the link to the Statement on Foreign Disclosure and Export Controls prepared in response to Resolution 
No. 2019-49 adopted by the SUNY Board of Trustees in June of 2019. 
 
Link to Statement on Foreign Disclosure and Export Controls 

 

https://gallery.mailchimp.com/9ba496b05ce70ece5824b94e0/files/9e3adcd2-6033-4f09-9695-1c55493c0172/SUNY_Statement_FDEC.pdf

